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From: ACE IRELAND <aceireland@instinctif.com>
Sent: Friday 11 June 2021 14:50
To: circulareconomy
Subject: ACE Ireland response - Public Consultation on the Proposed Publication of the 

Circular Economy Strategy
Attachments: ACE Ireland response to DECC consultation on the Circular Economy Strategy 

11.06.21.pdf; Final ACE Ireland beverage carton sorting trial case study.pdf

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organisation. Do not click links or open attachments 
unless you recognise the sender and know the content is safe. 
 
To whom it concerns, 
 
Please find attached ACE Ireland’s response to the Department of Environment, Climate and Communications’ 
public consultation on the proposed publication of the Circular Economy Strategy. 
 
We also note DECC’s request for case studies to support the Circular Economy Strategy as part of consultation 
responses and to that effect also attached is a copy of the final report from ACE Ireland’s beverage carton sorting 
trial which we established with Clean Ireland and Forge Hill Recycling in Q3 2020. 
 
If you have any queries in relation to the attached please don’t hesitate to get in touch and we’d be happy to assist 
where we can. Many thanks. 
 
Best Regards, 
David O’Donnell 
On behalf of ACE Ireland 
 

 

ACE Ireland 
a: c/o Instinctif Partners, 13 Merrion Square North, Dublin 2, D02 HW89 
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